
Messages: 

- A very big ‘Well Done’ to all the children as they did fantastic in their RWI assessment! 
- Please remember Friday 29th November is an INSET day - we will see you on Monday 2nd December!  
- If you need to contact us you can do this through the red home-school book or the class email –

beech@mapleridge.hants.sch.uk
Have a wonderful weekend!

Thursday 28th 

November 2024

Following our creative arts focus, as per our topic this half term, this week
we have been looking at music! Making our own, joining in with others and
investigating what materials and instruments can make music!

Head Teacher Awards
Rosie P for fantastic story-telling! 

Asher for great work with teacher! 
Safe Award: 

Ezra for being safe and using visuals to say what he wants to 
help him calm.   

This week we have been thinking about –
❖ Matching pictures as we tell stories.
❖ Using symbols and real world objects.
❖ Singing songs and counting along.
❖ Thinking about loud and quiet during our Bucket

time.
❖ Also, great dancing and using pom-poms in P.E.
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